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July 30, 2009
Hello DCHS;
During the fall of 2007 Multnomah County renewed its efforts to meet sustainability goals identified in 2005.  The goals included increased use of recycled paper, reduction of paper consumption and waste reduction and recycling goals.  We at DCHS are committed to sustainable practices and have pledged to help the county meet these goals.  

In 2007 the DCHS Leadership Team approved a plan to use 100% recycled paper whenever possible and to work to reduce paper consumption. We also approved a Waste Prevention and Recycling Plan in 2008.   These plans are both posted on the DCHS sustainability web page. 

An analysis done by one of the county’s recycling vendors last year found that the county recycled 876,882 pounds of waste paper (438.5 tons). Based on this, the vendor found that Multnomah County has already saved the equivalent of 7454 trees, reduced air pollution and greenhouse gases from pulp mills by 49,462 pounds, and saved energy equivalent to 96,050 gallons of gasoline.

Together we can make a difference.  Let’s all work to use less and recycle more for our organization and our environment.  Department and division liaisons listed on our sustainability web page are advocates and a resource for us.   Contact any of them if you need assistance, have questions or sustainability ideas. 

Sincerely, 

Joanne Fuller, Director
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